
Supervisors: 

 

I’m writing to urge you to rescind the ordinance on your agenda when you meet on September 

14.  

 

I trust you are well aware of your options for modifying it in order to improve it and thereby 

make unnecessary the drastic terms of the referendum that has qualified for the ballot. 

 

I am a resident of the 2nd District and have communicated this request directly to Supervisor 

Mulheren. 

 

thank you, 

Dan Hibshman  

 


